From: hfb4444@comcast.net

Subject: Guidence for interim Superintendent

Date: June 12, 2011 8:47:13 PM EDT

To Megan Turnbull <mmshea@chicagogsb.edu>, Jim Kach <jkach55@gmail.com>

## Megan and Jim,

I have set up a meeting on Tuesday to meet with Dr. Lyonel Tracy to discuss the interim Superintendent position. He is not a candidate but will share his insight on the type of individual we would want. I think he could help to justify the person we pick.

Jim, I know you might not be there but I wanted you know about this meeting.

Megan I hope you can make this meeting. He lives in Vermont and has limited time so I let him pick the time and date. Henry